BANK of ZAMBIA
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GOVERNOR - OPERATIONS

BOZ/EXEC/DGO/bsup/bp

October 23, 2019

CB Circular No i 10/2019

To : All Heads of Financial Service Providers

PUBLIC HOLIDAY - FRIDAY OCTOBER 25, 2019

In view of the declaration by His Excellency the President, that Friday October 25, 2019 is
a Public Holiday; all Financial Service Providers are requested to ensure that any financial
obligations that are due on Friday October 25, 2019 are rescheduled for settlement on
Monday October 28, 2019.

In addition, you are required to put in place measures to ensure that there is no disruptions
in the provision of critical financial services to the general public.
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